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Policy Report: PWD 20-42 
2021 Landfill Services Contract 
With Waste Management 
  
This item is for the renewal of the Waste Management contract for solid waste disposal.  During the 2021 
budget process, staff included a 5% increase in the price per ton for landfill services.  The 5% increase 
equates to $25.96 per ton. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the contract with Waste Management in an amount not to exceed $25.96 
per ton.  
 
  
 
 
 


